
Community Housing Program  
Announcement To Parents 

We are excited to offer you the option to bring your children, if 
needed, to every appointment you have with us. We have designated 
an area specific for children, where they can play, while you plan for 
their future! 

 

At CAH we respect the family dynamic and the importance of it. 
Don’t worry if you have to bring your children with you to one of our 
appointments. We understand! 

 

*While coordinating future appointments with your housing assistant,  
please mention you would like to bring your children* 

 

If you would like more information please call our office at  
(520) 647-9652 


